
.

..

no 3

:

!

I

December 28,1998

Docket No. 030-19474 License No. 37-01712-11

Marlene Ackman
1

Management Operations Officer l

Department of Health and Human Services
Public Health Service
Center for Disease Control and Prevention
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health
P.O. Box 18070
Pittsburgh, PA 15236-0070

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 030-19474/98-001

Dear Ms. Ackman:

This letter refers to your November 25,1998 correspondence, in response to our October 20,
1998 letter. Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

|
Sincerely, i

|

OriginalsignedbyJohn D. Kinneman j^

l

. John D. Kinneman, Chief j
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

cc:
Carl Omot, Radiation Safety Officer
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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M. Ackman 2
Department of Health and Human Services

Distribution:
PUBLIC
Nuclear Safety information Center (NSIC)
Region i Docket Room

DOCUMENT NAME: G:\DNMS\DOCWORK\lNSPLTR\L3701712.11 30609514
To recohre a copy of this doeurnant, indicate in the box: 'C' = Copy w/o attach /enci "E' = Copy w/ attach /enct 'N' = No copy
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